
Happy February from your Library!

Welcome to Our New Director!
After nearly 30 years with the same director, we have a new
leader in the "driver's seat". After an extensive search, Geri
Godber has taken the reins to guide us into the future. 
Geri says, "I am excited to be here at Tillamook County Library.
I am looking forward to getting to know all of Tillamook County
and working with the amazing staff and Board of the library
system!"

New Item! Binge Boxes!
Try out our hot new product...Binge Boxes! What is a Binge Box? It is a quick and easy way to check
out 4 - 6 movies that all relate to the theme of the box. In the mood to watch a bunch of Westerns?
Or maybe comedies are what you are looking for? Musicals? Love stories? We can satisfy just about
anything you are interested in binge-watching. Either click on the photo below, or go to our website
(www.tillabook.org) and search for "binge box" and you will find a list of available items. Check back
often as we are adding more titles soon!



Valentine Crafts for the Kids!

Pick Up Your Ninja Turtle or Strawberry Craft for the Kids at any
Tillamook County Library Location during February!

Looking for more to do? Follow us on Facebook for the latest news!
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